
                                                                                                                                       
 
Ref. no. GR/ADV/2017-2018/NCR/01                                                                  Dated : 14.06.017 
  
Dear Valued Customer, 
  
Greetings from Gateway Rail, 
  
As per recent updates received, we would like to inform that Indian Railways has imposed a 
restriction for 2 days (ie. From 14.06.17 to 15.06.17 midnight) on movement of any train via Jaipur 
division on account of acute congestion towards Mundra and Pipavav port.  
  
This restriction will further affect the movement of trains to and from Mundra port as well as 
Pipavav port for all ICDs reached via Jaipur division including our ICD-Gurgaon (Garhi Harsaru). 
  
We request you to kindly bear with us for any delays in movement of your EXIM containers and plan 
your supply chain as well as vessel cut offs considering the same. At the same time, we are making 
our best efforts to maintain the service levels and keep you posted for any further developments. 
  
For any further queries, please feel free to contact our customer service desk anytime.  
  
Best Regards 
Customer Service Desk 
GatewayRail 
 


